
          
 

 
          J&K Forest Department 

    OFFICE OF THE DIVISIONAL FOREST OFFICER 
BILLAWAR FOREST DIVISION   

                                      Ph: 01921-295430              E-Mail: dfo.billawar@gmail.com 

 
The Conservator of Forests, 
East Circle,  
Jammu. 
 
No. DFO/BLR/1900-02   Dated: 11.082021 

 Sub: EDS- raised in the FCA case Construction of 20000 GLNS GSR at GALAK under WSS proposal                                      

No. FP/JK/WATER/138472/2021. 

Ref:  Your office letter No.  537-40/FCA/CFE/J dated 09.08.2021 

  Sir, 

        On the subject & reference cited above, it is submitted that the requisite reply for the EDS have 

been received from the User Agency and they have also uploaded the copy of information under 

Form-A Part-I (General Details) A-3 (xvii) and under “Additional Information Details” . The revised 

Authority letter is attached herewith.  

Hence, submitted for your kind reference. 

 

  

                         Yours faithfully, 

     

        
         (Vivek Modi) SFS 

        Divisional Forest Officer 
         Billawar Forest Division 

       Billawar 
Copy submitted to: 

1. The Additional Principal Chief Conservator of Forests (FCA), Nodal Officer, O/o Principal 
Chief Conservator of Forests (HoFF), J&K Govt., Jammu for his kind  information and 
necessary action. 

2. The Chief Conservator of Forests, Jammu for his kind information. 

 

        Divisional Forest Officer 
         Billawar Forest Division 

       Billawar 




